
Either America Will Live In
Liberty Or Die In Socialist
Despair
Ever since mankind began creating cities under the wicked
leadership  of  Nimrod,  people  have  been  devising  ways  to
dominate  over  the  masses  via  coercion,  deception  and
controlling  the  sources  of  information  and  academic
instruction.  Nikita  Sergeyevich  Khrushchev  was  a  Soviet
dictator who led the Soviet Union during the Cold War. He was
the first Secretary of the communist party of the Soviet Union
from 1953 to 1964. He died in 1971. Mr. Khrushchev famously
banged his shoe on a table and yelped, “we shall bury you”. He
was  not  saying  that  the  soviet  military  was  preparing  to
attack the United States of America militarily.

Like most dictators of ill repute, Mr. Khrushchev had a long
term vision in mind when he belted out his famous threat to
bury the United States.  The Russians knew that battling the
United  States  militarily  would  be  futile.  But  they  also
understood the importance of both infiltration of the United
States education system and government the United States could
be easily collapsed from within. They knew that many educated
idiot graduates from American universities would filter into
numerous  positions  of  influence  in  American  politics  and
government school indoctrination.  As a result, the American
unraveling was put in motion.

The third rail of collapsing the United States from within was
the elimination of solid high moral teaching and practice both
in the home and in public society.  The Soviets and leftists
in general understood that the success of United Stated States
relied heavily on the moral state of her people.  For example,
a citizenry of high moral character does not need nor should
tolerate  an  overbearing,  unalienable  rights  inhibiting
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centralized government.  Unfortunately, far too many Americans
are not adequately equipped to even care about the current
plight of inner destruction and collapse being orchestrated by
those who want to control us from cradle to grave.

A population with a moderate standard of morality and common
sense would not repeatedly elect a way out Maxine Waters or a
Nancy Pelosi to represent them. In Virginia, 57 percent of the
black  population  supports  the  shamed  governor  of  that
commonwealth after it was discovered he dressed in black face.
Yet, they hate President Donald Trump. Ironically, he has
never  displayed  racist  tendencies  and  has  cut  government
regulations,  which  has  helped  to  produce  the  lowest
unemployment levels for black Americans in many decades. This
is a clear case of what is good being called bad, while what
is  bad  is  considered  good.   A  sterling  example  of
brainwash/indoctrination 101 perpetrated in government schools
every single day.  This evil practice has been going on for
some time.

In the 1950s Senator Joseph McCarthy warned America and begged
her to clean out the government infiltrators, most of whom
were  of  the  communist  persuasion.   Of  course,  similar  to
people in our time, he was labeled as racist a red baiter, and
just too extreme.  But anyone with a smidgen of intelligence
and objectivity will admit that our government is and has been
chock full of enemies from within for  decades.  Anytime a
government legislative body prefers the so-called rights of
illegal border crossers over the unalienable rights of “We the
People”  of  America  that  is  an  indication  of  enemies  from
within.  If that is not enough for you to be concerned, the
government insistence on supporting and pushing for Americans
to  murder  both  their  unborn  and  after  birth  babies  is
horrendous.  While at the same time opposing those of us who
want to stop illegal border crossings in order to preserve our
unique and exceptional nation.

Government officials of both major political parties like to



point out the need for more foreigners being brought into the
USA to take jobs that Americans are not qualified for.  Yet
they  ignore  the  glaring  need  to  improve  the  quality  of
education,  so  that  people  born  in  our  republic  would  be
qualified and readily available for the many jobs that are not
filled due to not enough qualified American applicants.  The
mission of government schools must be refocused upon educating
our students to be the best they can be.  No longer can our
republic  remain  a  great  land  of  opportunity  if  multiple
generations are convinced that taking from the productive to
give to the idle is the way to go.  Or that killing off our
young as is practiced in mass by black Americans should be
continued and expanded.

Both opportunity and life or destruction and death await our
future.  The choice is ours. Hopefully we choose life, not
death for the greatest nation ever created.  I prefer that we
choose Life Liberty and the Pursuit of Happiness.  God bless
you, God bless America, and may America bless God.  Please
join me via The Ron Edwards Experience every Friday at 4:00 PM
ET, 1:00 PM PT emanating from flagship station KCKQ AM 1180,
Reno, Nv. Also, worldwide on americamatters.us, Spreaker and
SHRmedia.com.  We do it again every Sunday at 12:00 AM via
TalkAmericaRadio.us.   Don’t  miss  a  page  from  The  Edwards
Notebook radio commentary where I Blow away the Myths and
reveal the Truth now airing regularly during the overnight
Captain’s  America  third  Watch  talk  show  on  180  radio
affiliates  and  numerous  internet  outlets  including
am860theanswer.com.  Let’s meet on the radio and talk about it
as we together rebuild and keep America great.
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